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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Planning application 2016/2808/P - 1 Rochester Square

From: Tom Gentleman  

Sent: 20 June 2016 22:22 
To: Hazelton, Laura 

Subject: Planning application 2016/2808/P - 1 Rochester Square 

 

Dear Ms Hazelton,  

 

Last week I made a comment, via the Camden Council website, on planning application  2016/2808P.  My comment 
was made in support of the application, subject to two concerns - one as to the duration for which the temporary 

location of the units would be present on the site, the other concerning the location of the units. 
 

Since the time when I made my comment, I have been in touch with the applicant, Eric Wragge, who has addressed 
my concerns.   

 

I therefore support the application. 
 

Kind regards, 
Tom Gentleman 


